

Cheyenne Eye Clinic A Professional Corporation

Dirk Dijkstal, M.D.* General Ophthalmology

Randolph L. Johnston, M.D.* Diseases, Laser and Surgery of the Retina and Vitreous Shauna K. McKusker, M.D.* Pediatric Ophthalmology and Strabismus General Ophthalmology

Anne E. Miller, M.D.* Glaucoma Specialist General Ophthalmology John A. Millin, M.D.*
Cornea and External Disease
Cataract and Refractive Surgery
Stacey Ostby
Clinic Manager
Richard D. Ivey, CPA
Financial Officer

August 26, 2011

Evan L. Waxman, MD, PhD University of Pennsylvania Eye and Ear Institute of Pittsburg 203 Lothrop Street Pittsburgh, PA 15213

Dear Dr. Waxman,

Cheyenne Eye Clinic is now recruiting three fellowship-trained specialists - oculoplastic, pediatric and retina - to join our practice in Cheyenne, WY. Please let your third-year residents, with interest in these fields, know about this outstanding opportunity.

Cheyenne Eye Clinic is a 40-year old practice currently composed of 5 board certified ophthalmologists, all with fellowship subspecialty training. Our retina specialist is Randolph Johnston, MD, past president of the AAO. We pride ourselves on being the only full service eye clinic in Wyoming, offering subspecialty care in the areas of retina, cornea, glaucoma and pediatrics but no longer oculoplastics or pediatric surgery. Our clinic draws from a patient base of approximately 300,000 which currently has no oculoplastic specialist or pediatric surgeon. We recently built an ambulatory surgical center within our building. These factors combined offer excellent potential to develop a strong and vibrant practice. Partnership and the opportunity to buy into Cheyenne Eye Clinic, Cheyenne Eye Surgery and the office building would be possible after one year.

Cheyenne is a pleasant place to live with 250 sunny days each year and a smaller-town atmosphere free of long commutes, traffic and smog but only 1.5 hours from Denver. It is an excellent place to raise a family with a strong school system, offers a wealth of opportunities for extracurricular activities, and a low crime rate.

Candidates should have excellent clinical and surgical skills. We would expect the candidate to offer some general ophthalmological care, at least initially. We would be happy to speak in more detail with any interested candidate.

Sincerely,

Silk Dijkstal, IVID

John A Millin, MD

Randolph L Johnston, MD

Anne E Miller, MD